“Somewhere Over There.”

Miss Stella Rector has received the following letter from her
cousin Pvt. Walter Cheek who is somewhere in France, dated Aug.
10, 1918

Dear Cousin Stella, this evening I will drop you a few lines to let
you know I haven’t forgotten you all yet; this leaves me all O. K.
getting along just fine truly hoping these few lines will find you all
the same.

Well Stella I haven’t any news to write, only everything is looking
good over here. I think the war will soon close and we will all by
back home. I don’t think Glenn will ever have to come at all.

Stella do you remember where we were one year ago this eve? We
were up at Mr Moxley’s but I am quiet aways from there now.
Glenn Harris was talking about that trip this morning.

I saw Mores Edwards yesterday afternoon, he is getting along fine.

How is my folks? Tell them I am well and getting along good. I
had a letter from them last week.

This sure is a nice country here.

Write soon and all the news.
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